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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Jul 3, 2018 at 2:14 PM
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To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
I have reviewed the application and completed a background check of the Manager of Record and identified officers of
the LLC.  We would recommend approval of this request. It is our understanding that, and our recommendation is based
on, the fact that all alcoholic beverages will be served and consumed inside the restaurant and not in the outside patio. 
We would recommend that the described "premise" on any license issued reflect that.  Also, please remind the applicant
that within 30 days of receiving a license any employees serving alcohol to a customer must be "in-person" server trained
by either TiPs or AIM to be in compliance with the Towns policies.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon  
 
On Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:34 AM, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote: 
[Quoted text hidden]
 

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Jul 10, 2018 at 10:55 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Here's the Chipotle recommendation from Brian Lauzon.
[Quoted text hidden]
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